
                                                                        Abbotsford Road 

         Norris Green 

         Liverpool 

         L11 5BA 

         0151 226 9765 

 

 

   Dear Parents and Carers,  

   

  Your child has been invited to a very special tea party at    

Wellesbourne Primary and Nursery School. The tea party will be held in the 

school grounds during lunch time and the afternoon of Thursday 26th May 

2022. The tea party is being held to celebrate Queen Elizabeth II’s Platinum 

Jubilee.  

  Children will be provided with a special picnic lunch   

prepared by our chefs! They will choose from a selction of sandwiches, pizza, 

crisps, cakes and biscuits! If your child usually has a packed lunch they will 

not need to bring one. 

 

  We aim to eat outside on this day providing that the great 

British weather holds out ……... if not we won’t let that stop us, we will have 

a party indoors! 

  

  We ask that children wear their own smart clothes for the day, 

be as creative as you want to, tea party style, red, white and blue, fancy dress 

or just your own clothes. We are aiming for 100% attendance at our tea 

party, we have some lovely surprises for the children and are very much 

looking forward to the celebration. 

 

  School closes on this day for Whit Break, we return to school 

on Monday June 13th for our final half term of the year . 

 

 We very much look forward to your attendance at our tea party! 

 

 

Mrs Ryan  

Head Teacher 

   

   

   

 


